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City of Long Beach Memorandum 
Working Together to Serve 

R-12 
August 11, 2020 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilmember Jeannine Pearce, Chair, Environmental Committee 

ENDORSE THE CAAP AND CONSIDER THE CCA INITIATIVE 

The Joint Meeting of the Environmental Committee and Sustainable City 
Commission, at its meeting held Thursday, June 25, 2020, considered 
communications relative to the above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Joint Meeting of the Environmental Committee 
and Sustainable City Commission to the City Council to [1] endorse the CAAP to 
include a resilient jobs program; [2] request Council to consider the CCA 
initiative; and [3] include a construction career policy with the CAAP that ensures 
there are job standards for people who are impacted more with the air quality in 
their area. 

Respectfully submitted, 

JOINT MEETING OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE AND 
SUSTAINABLE CITY COMMISSION 

Councilmember Jeannine Pearce, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Tamela Austin 




